

Le Thi Quynh Tram
Director
Lower Mekong Public Policy Initiative
232/6 Vo Thi Sau Street, District 3

Ho Chi Minh, 12th August 2016

Dr. Dao Duy MinhCollege of Economics, Hue University
Hue City, Vietnam

APPRECIATION LETTER

Dear Dr. Dao Duy Minh,

We have had a very successful "Lower Policy Mekong Forum on Environment, Agriculture and Livelihoods" from 11-12 Aug 2016 in Siem Reap, Cambodia. The Forum - organized by the Lower Mekong Public Policy Initiative (LMPPI), the Cambodia Development Resource Institute (CDRI), and the Sustainable Mekong Research Network (SUMERNET) - has touched on most significant topics of environmental, climate change, and livelihood at regional level such as trans-boundary water governance in Lower Mekong Basin (LMB), coping strategies for sustainable agricultural systems, and synergies and trade-offs in natural resource-led economic development and local livelihoods.

On behalf of the organizers of the forum, I would like to thank you for your great contribution to our Forum, especially your efforts on preparing a poster namely "Economic integration and natural forest management: the case study of East- West Economic corridor establishment in Vietnam and Laos" and an info-graphic namely "East – West Economic corridor".

I wish you a good health and expect to continue our cooperation in the coming time.

Sincerely yours,

Le Thi Quynh Tram





